Friends of the Lakes

At the 2008 Alton Shores Association Annual Meeting, it was unanimously voted to participate
with Place’s Point Homeowners Association in a voluntary lake/pond water quality monitoring
program run by DES. Donations for this important activity will be placed in a separate account.
Please consider a donation of any amount, made out to Alton Shores Association and note on
the check “Friends of the Lakes.” This donation is greatly appreciated and will go towards
keeping both Sunset Lake and Hills Pond as clean and beautiful as they are. Any amount, made
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